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     The Center of the Nation ApHC Board of Directors met February 2, 2008 at the Staurolight in Brookings.  

     The meeting was called to order and the minutes from the last meeting were read and approved, as was the Treasurers report.  

     Discussion was held on the upcoming Spring show.  The judges will be Mary AnnWilloughby, Mary Ingwerson, Burton Butler and Lita Hottel.  The Nebraska Appaloosa Horse Club will cross point our show. It was decided to wait and see if we are asked to cross approve any other shows rather than soliciting cross approvals.   Classes were reviewed, Terri McCarty requested we add In Hand Trail to the show, she has a lady who will sponsor the class, the addition was approved.  It was decided to sell banner space at our show for $50/banner, with the business providing their own banner.  Penny talked to TSC in Mitchell and they will ship sawdust at no charge to the club to Sioux Falls.  Penny will get more details and bring them to the next meeting.  

     Horse fair was discussed, the breed area will be in the main room this year.  Lori will call Merida and reserve the materials for the horse fair, including the ApHC display. 

Doug said there will be a silent auction with the proceeds being donated to the ministry that does the Cowboy Church Service at the horse fair, Gene Carr volunteered to donate Francis Haines book on the Appaloosa for C.O.N.  

     The SD State Fair has expressed an interest in having an Appaloosa Show at the State Fair.  

     There is an ApHC Town Hall meeting February 16 & 17 in Hankinson ND., several members plan on attending.  

     It was decided to have another trial ride this summer, with the tentative date of July 19th being set.  Lori will contact Craig and see if he will host the event again.  

The meeting was adjourned.  

Election of officers was held at the general membership meeting held after the year end awards were handed out.  

2008 officers are:

President:  Lori Richards

Vice President:  Penny Petersen

Treasurer:  Dorine Bennett

Secretary:  Denise Duttenhofer

1 Yr Director:  2008-2009 Terri McCarty

